[bookmark: _g4c5m1asuw66]Dear [*NAME*],

We sincerely regret to inform you that we were unable to accept your submission, [*TITLE*], at NWAV 47, to be held in New York (October 18-21, 2018). Due to the especially large number of high-quality abstracts submitted this year, and the limited number of slots available in the program, there were many strong submissions that we could unfortunately not accommodate. Reviewers’ comments can be found at the end of this email.
[bookmark: _rvki5rix57zn]Despite this, we hope that you will join us in New York in October for an exciting NWAV that will also include a wide range of professional development and social events.
We would also like to draw your attention to the call for student travel award nominations (https://wp.nyu.edu/nwav47/student-travel-awards/), which are due on August 15. Travel awards are open to all students, regardless of whether they’re presenting at the conference.
Registration and further information about accommodations will be available soon. Please check the conference website (https://wp.nyu.edu/nwav47/) for details!
We hope to see you in NYC!
